GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO PUBLIC AMUSEMENT AND SPORTS COMMISSION SAN JUAN, P. R.

OFFICES: Capitol Building

July 8, 1942.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education and Athletics
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

I am writting a book on basketball in Spanish, that it may fill a long felt need in Puerto Rico and Latin America in general. For that reason I request your permission to quote or refer to your books, My Basketball Bible and Better Basketball.

Very truly yours,

Telicion Torregrosa.